
In May, the Minister of Education announced the changes to NCEA that will strengthen the qualification for all our young 
people.

The Ministry of Education are running 28 regional hui that are open to anyone wanting to learn more about the changes:

>> What did we hear from New Zealanders last year that led to the changes?
>> Key things you need to know about the changes
>> How will the changes impact and benefit students, teachers and kaiako, parents and whānau,  

	 and the wider community?
>> When will the changes happen?

 
Register now to an event in your region - www.conversation.education.govt.nz/events 

The workshops will run from 6.30-8.30pm and catering will be provided. All ages welcome.
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